
 
 

Elkhorn Business Improvement District   
Meeting Minutes 
Elkhorn Computer 

November 14th, 2018 
 

Attendees:  

Michele Minnick  402-707-0056  michelegardengallery.minnick@gmail.com   
Arnold Weitz 402.392.2244 arnold.weitz@raymondjames.com          
Perry Viers 402-850-4559 pcviers@gmail.com             
Kevin Stork   402-618-8944 goncuttin@aol.com (absent)   
David Biehl 402-460-0703 dave.hvs50@gmail.com   (absent)   
Corina Kruger 402-679-9737 clarascloset246@aol.com   (absent)       
Bryan Thompson 402-981-9113 bryan@elkhornservice.com   
Tiffany Polifka 402.392.2244 tiffany.polifka@raymondjames.com     

Terri Blackburn    terri.blackburn@cityofomaha.org     

 

Meeting to order 5:07 P.M.:  

OLD BUSINESS  
 
Website:  Tiffany spoke about updating the contact us page on the website and having Steven from 

Elkhorn Computer assist with updates to the event page as well as setting up advertising.  Discussed 

Steven’s cost and approving him to do the work.  Arnie Motioned for approval, Perry Second 

Main Street construction: Terry talked to Don about contractor, it wasn’t something that could get done 

this year.   Put it out to bid for next year.  Bryan mentioned that Brinker said they submitted the project 

to bid for the next 8 weeks with a start date after March.  There is some concern as to if it will be 

complete by June 2 for elkhorn days.  

Olde Town Elkhorn sign:  Dolphin sign’s will be doing the sign and Mike Vaugh and Dave Biehl sent 

designs to dolphin.  We are going to ask them if there is a way to pay for the sign this year.   

18th annual tree lighting:  The Mayor is going to be here.  5pm start time and 5:15pm to light the 

tree.  Terri is going to check with Joel to make sure mayor will be there at 5 pm. 

1st annual snow sculpture contest:  They are still looking for Sponsors 

NEW BUSINESS 

Michele: We are looking into adding baskets for the lamp posts with a 1gallon reservoir for flowers.  Also 

looking into garland to wrap the poles.  There are several varieties from $12.25 to $21.25 per 6-foot 

strand.  We could add them every year but would have to store them somewhere.   

Arnie motioned to adjourn. Michele seconds 

Meeting Adjourned at 5:40 P.M.   
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